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Welcome back from break!  

  

AVID students work diligently using 

AVID Weekly articles to learn how to 

annotate properly. 

 

 

AVID students work-

ing on a Socratic Semi-

nar discussion.   

          

Students planning for and execut-

ing a Philosophical Chairs debate 

and working through Tutorials. 

 

 

 

 

 

                          

“You are braver than you believe, stronger than you 

seem, and smarter than you think”.  Disney 

 

 
 

 

 

Coming up…2nd Semester!  All AVID students are figuring out 

how to balance their time and which classes they need to work on 

most now that Final Exams are over and we are moving forward!   
 


